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KDOT Hosting Virtual Public Meeting for I-70 Polk-Quincy Project 

The Kansas Department of Transportation (KDOT) will host an online public meeting for the I-70 Polk-

Quincy Project on Wednesday, March 3 at 5 PM. To register and receive Zoom meeting information, visit 

www.polkquincy.org. 

The meeting will focus on current design plans and timeline for the project. This will be followed by 

questions from meeting attendees, to be answered by the KDOT project team.  

The I-70 Polk-Quincy Viaduct and the segment of I-70 serving downtown Topeka was designed and built 

in the late 1950s. At a length of almost 3,400 feet, the I-70 Polk-Quincy Viaduct spans from Polk Street 

on the west to Quincy Street on the east. After more than 60 years, the condition of the bridge has 

deteriorated, traffic volumes have increased, highway design criteria have changed and the area around 

the viaduct is undergoing new development and redevelopment. 

For more information, questions, or to request special accommodations for the virtual public meeting, 

please contact the Polk-Quincy project team by emailing info@polkquincy.org or calling (785) 228-3191.  
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